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Please facilitate the jurisdictional transfer of part of OR-281 to the City of Hood River, 

which will further accommodate long overdue improvements to a dangerous and 

under-maintained major thoroughfare in the heights of Hood River.  Great Streets 

funding can move us along swiftly in a decades long plan to improve safety for 

schoolchildren, improve access to businesses, diminish motorized traffic conflicts, 

and reduce costs for ODOT.  

 


